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USCIS CLOSES KATRINA EMAIL ACCOUNT 
 
Washington, D.C. – USCIS announced today that it has closed the Katrina e-mail account at the Texas 
Service Center.  The e-mail account provided an alternate way for USCIS customers affected by Hurricane 
Katrina to submit address changes and allowed individuals to continue receiving critical mail from USCIS 
like notices, receipts and requests for evidence, despite their displacement.  The Texas Service Center last 
received a change-of-address notification through the Katrina e-mail account in May 2006. 
 

– USCIS – 
 

On March 1, 2003, U.S Citizenship and Immigration Services became one of three legacy INS components to join the U.S. Department of Homeland Security.  USCIS is 
charged with fundamentally transforming and improving the delivery of immigration and citizenship services,  

while enhancing our nation's security.

 

www.uscis.gov 

Michele Kim
ILW Stamp


	USCIS CLOSES KATRINA EMAIL ACCOUNT 
	 

